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A Vic govt audit of a Farmer Health program operating from 

Hamilton has found that Victorians from rural and remote areas 

generally have poorer health than those in major cities. The 

Sustainable Farm Families program was created by Western 

District Heath Services and piloted by the National Centre for 

Farmer Health. The Auditor-General found that the DPI, which 

funds the program, failed to prioritise locations most in need of 

the program. 
 

 

 


